
HIDALGO COIN CLUB MINUTES 
September 8, 2014 

 
 The Hidalgo Coin Club meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by club president, Raul 

Gonzalez followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. The general membership count was 102 with 43 

members attending with 1 visitor.  Eight (8) door prizes were given out.   

 President Raul Gonzalez reported that we have sold over $500.00 dollars of our gold coin raffle 

tickets. He reminded everyone that we are raffling 5 gold coins and that the tickets were only $2.00 

dollars each. Members in good standing may purchase two books of ticket for only $35.00 for a 

savings of $5.00. He also reported that he had been working on our T.V. ad for our fall show. He asked 

for volunteers for the Fall show. He reported that Boy Scouts in uniform would be granted free 

admission to the show. He also reported that ANACS would be at our show as well.  He thanked Rene 

De La Garza for the newspaper articles. 

 

Vice-President Douglas Jenkins reported that the youth group will meet at the Lark Center on 

the 2nd & 4th Saturdays between 2:00p-5:00p.m.Donations are needed for both clubs in the way of 

books, magazines, etc for collectors.  

 

 The secretary’s reports may be viewed online at www.hidalgocoinclub.com.  

 

The treasurer’s report of last month’s balance was $2,655.37 after expenses; a deposit was 

made of $1,470.00 for dealer tables for Friday night and Fall show, raffle tickets and auction 

commission. Payments were made for $613.06 ($387.00 shirts $45.00 new logo patch $60.46 office 

supplies,$60.06 postage for dealer packets and $25.00 for TNA club directory renewal. 

Current Balance of $3,592.31 

 

 Show chairman Jesus Solano discussed the Friday night show and the upcoming Fall show 

indicating that coin magazines and newspapers were needed to give away at the entrance of the show.  

He also encouraged dealers to sign up ASAP. 

He also thanked Gordon Taylor for a donation of state quarters.  

 

Old Business:  Council position open for 1 member. Raul reminded everyone to order shirts. 

 

New Business: Christmas banquet has been set for December 12th at St Marks Community Center  

http://www.hidalgocoinclub.com/


Officer nomination will be accepted and voted on at our November meeting.  

 

The meeting continued with the coin auction. The auctioneer for the night was Dave Busse and 

Rene De La Garza the money runner. The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. by the president, Raul 

Gonzalez. 

 

 

Submitted by Secretary Rene De La Garza 


